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Melissa Thurman

From: Carol Peters <carolp919@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 9:05 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Highlands

I was informed too late of the meeting to discuss the five council districts. 
I strongly support that the Highlands remains one district and Grant one district. 
Each are individual communities who need representation for their individual issues. 
I have lived in the Highlands for 40+ years and it deserves it’s own representation. 
So much of what happens at City Council is focused on North Los Altos down town and 
residential living areas.    
Hoping to see a change. 
carol peters 
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Melissa Thurman

From: R Kane <rkane@rocketmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 1:31 PM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

 
Hello Council, 
 
As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would be a 
WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
Richard Kane 
1709 Newcastle Drive 
Los Altos, CA 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Steve Smith <steve.smorck@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 1:56 PM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Districting Map--please vote for either Draft C2 of F2A

 
As a Grant Park resident, I am delighted that Council has taken the time to listen to and incorporate this 
neighborhood's inputs with respect to the Districting maps.  I was even more impressed that the 
demographer came up with two maps that keep Grant Park (and the Highlands) whole. 
 
I encourage council to approve either Draft Map C2 or F2A. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Smith 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Farhad Parivar <farhad.parivar@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

Dear Sirs,Madams, 
 
As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would be a 
WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Farhad Parivar 
 
1919 Alford Ave 
Los Altos 
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Melissa Thurman

From: John Park <jpark0924@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 2:59 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Subject: Please vote for either the Districting Map Draft C2 or F2A

As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2 or F2A, because either 
would be a WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you,  
 
John Park 
1935 Annette Ln, Los Altos, CA 94024 
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Melissa Thurman

From: abject_and.0q@icloud.com
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 3:05 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would be a 
WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Roya Parivar 
 
1919 Alford Ave 
Los Altos 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Ariel Faigon <ariel.faigon@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 3:44 PM
To: City Council; Districts; Public Comment
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A - keep Grant Park whole

As a Grant Park resident, I encourage the council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would 
be a WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you 

Signed, Grant Park neighborhood residents: 

- Ariel Faigon 
- Anat Faigon 
- Ori Faigon 
- Ben Faigon 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Emil Herzog <eherzog0@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 5:53 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: new maps

Maps C2 and F2A are much better than the previous one that split grant park.  It isn't great for highlands area.  
Doug Keeley 
1801 Alford. Ave. 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Rick Evans <rickevans@mac.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 5:54 PM
To: Public Comment
Cc: City Council; Districts
Subject: Re: voting districts. Please vote for either C2 or F2A

 
Greetings, 
 
 
As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A. 
Both of the plans keep Grant Park intact. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Rick Evans 
1856 Alford Ave. 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Lauren K <nerual5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 6:52 PM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve district Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would 
be a WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lauren Kane 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Ori Faigon <ori.faigon@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2024 11:27 PM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

Dear Council, 
As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would be a 
WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
Ori Faigon 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Anurag Wadehra <awadehra@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2024 10:19 AM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Please vote for either the Districting Map Draft C2 or F2A

As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2 or F2A, because either 
would be a WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anurag 

--  
Anurag Wadehra 
 
Contact: aw@anuragwadehra.com LinkedIn 
Newsletter: Growth Matters 
Courses: Product Market Fit, Go-to-Market Cohort Based, Mini-Videos 
Creative Works: Play Documentary Podcast Poetry Translation (audio), Personal Blog 
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Melissa Thurman

From: ingrid kane <ikane@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 12, 2024 10:54 AM
To: Public Comment; City Council; Districts
Subject: Please vote for either WIN-WIN Map: Draft C2, or F2A

Dear Council, 
As a Grant Park resident, I encourage council to approve Draft Map C2, or F2A, because either would be a 
WIN-WIN, by keeping both Grant Park and Highlands whole and intact. 
 
Thank you, 
Ingrid Kane 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Anthony Iantosca <jake1610@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2024 12:31 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Districts

Please consider voting for Draft Map C2 or F2A which would keep Grant Park and the Highlands separate voting 
districts.Thank you. 
      Anthony and Theresa Iantosca  
        1610 Ben Roe Drive,Los Altos. 
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Melissa Thurman

From: Roberta Phillips <robertaphillips1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 11:44 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Districting New Maps C,C2.F2,F2A

New Districting maps C, C2,F2,F2A 
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Roberta Phillips <robertaphillips1@gmail.com> 
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Dear Council Members 
I reviewed the new maps posted on the City Web Page over the weekend. 
I still object to San Antonio Rd being split down the middle south of Alvarado. It also doesn't make 
sense that this district on all  the maps crosses over Foothill Expressway. The residents who live on 
the west side and east side of San Antonio Rd have the same interests of safety. We want to get mail 
from our mailboxes without being hit by a car. We want ambulances and fire trucks to get into our 
driveways. The boundary should be Los Altos Avenue, not San Antonio Rd. We live between the Jr 
High and the High School and have buses , cards and bikes trying to share the road. The City has 
asked for communities of interest, yet the new maps do not reflect our interest. 
Sincerely 
Roberta Phillips 
32 year resident of Los Altos 


